Gaudette, Angela

From: City of Austin <noreply@coadigital.onbehalfof.austintexas.gov>
Sent: Saturday, September 26, 2020 3:28 PM

To: Gaudette, Angela

Subject: 2505 & 2507 Park View Drive

This message is from Azim Hajjar. [_ ]

Hello Angela:
I'm emailing to express my support for the 2505 and 2507 Park View Drive demolition permits. Please let me know if
there is anything else | need to do to record my "l am in favor" entry.

Azim





